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Parking for Multi-Unit Business
Parks
To Committee of the Whole,

Safe Streets Halton would like to express our support for the city-initiated
amendments to Zoning By-Law 2020, “parking for multi-unit business parks”. This
amendment further incentivises active transportation, transit-oriented development,
as well as removes red-tape for local businesses.

We hope to see further reduction in parking standards, and look forward to the
implementation of the pilot detailed in the city’s Housing Accelerator Fund Action
Plan.
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